
 

 

January 26, 2019 
NOON Meeting 
Our January 2019 meeting will be held in the 

conference room at Flying Star on Corrales Road.   

We will review Robert’s Rules of Order, discuss 

survey results, and begin to plan the rest of our 

year.  Your participation is critical for this first 

planning session with your new Executive Board.   

 Review Robert’s 

Rules here.   
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SCFDW Executive 
Board 
Thanks to all of the members who turned out for 

our December 2nd meeting and election.  In case 

you were unable to attend, Sandra Aaron, 

Secretary; Karen Schafer, Treasurer; Kitty Perez, 

Vice President; and Alexandria Piland, President 

were elected by acclamation for a two-year term 

of service.     

All Aboard—Railrunner  

trip to the Roundhouse! 

Tuesday, February 5, 2019 
SCFDW will be joining members throughout the state and attending the  

2019 New Mexico Legislative Session.  SCFDW Members will be catching the 

Rail Runner at the Sandoval/US 550 station at 7:58 a.m.  We will arrive at the 

Santa Fe Station at 9:01 a.m., and walk over to the Roundhouse.   

During introductions and presentations on the floor, you may want to speak to 

your congress people regarding active New Mexican Bills (introduced, 

engrossed, enrolled, and passed) at legiscan.com/NM.  You can also go to 

nmlegis.gov to look for your  congressperson.  Visit your elected 

representatives while in Santa Fe.  It is always good to make a connection and 

discuss issues important to you.   

https://robertsrules.org/
https://robertsrules.org/
https://robertsrules.org/
https://robertsrules.org/


 

 

Homeless in Sandoval County? 

SCFDW Service Project 
Thanks to our generous members, our November service project to collect 

and donate items to Haven House was a huge success.  Haven House was 

very happy and pleased with our donations.  Did you know that Haven 

House is the only domestic violence shelter for Sandoval County, population 

137,608?  If you search “homeless shelter” and “Sandoval County,” Haven 

House is the only place actually located in Sandoval County.  People are 

referred to two shelters in Albuquerque and two housing authorities for the 

cities of Bernalillo and Cuba.   

We have homeless people; we just do not know how many, or where they 

are.  We do know, however, that the largest group of homeless people in 

our county is children.  If you are interested in working on helping this at-risk 

population, please let someone on  the SCFDW Executive Board know.  We 

will get a team together to tackle this issue.  

 "I salute the flag of the State of New Mexico and  

the Zia symbol of perfect friendship among united cultures"  

New Mexico State Pledge 

From Legiscan.com/NM 


